
BtrLyf is a dynamic and rapidly expanding organization at 

the forefront of driving sustainable transformation through 

cutting-edge technology solutions. 

With expertise in Digital Platforms that encompass the 

ability to assess any building remotely, anywhere, and 

anytime, all at a remarkably low cost, and leveraging AI-

ML-based analytics engines, BtrLyf is driving a revolution 

in various industries through its groundbreaking approach.

ACCELERATE THE DECARBONIZATION 
IN THE BUILT ENVIRONMENT WITH 
BtrLyf’S
BtrLyf Digital Platform for Green Building

Enable Sustainable Co-creation & Digital 
Collaboration

Transformative 

Collaboration:

BtrLyf brings together 

stakeholders from various 

sectors onto a unified 

platform, fostering 

collaboration among building 

owners, managers, 

consultants, technology 

providers, and more. This 

transformative collaboration 

accelerates the journey 

toward sustainable solutions 

by leveraging collective 

expertise

AI-Enabled Insights:

Our AI-powered analytics 

engines within BtrLyf provide 

deep insights into green 

building projects and retrofit 

opportunities. By analyzing 

data from multiple sources, 

including open-source 

information and API-linked 

data, we empower decision-

makers to make informed 

choices, ensuring energy-

efficient and eco-friendly 

outcomes.

https://www.btrlyf.com/edgar

Digital Twin Innovation:

With BtrLyf, we create 

accessible 'Digital Twins' of 

buildings – virtual replicas 

that facilitate detailed 

assessments. These digital 

twins revolutionize the way 

projects are planned, offering 

an environment for testing 

solutions virtually and 

optimizing resources before 

implementation.

Empowering Sustainability 

Champions:

BtrLyf empowers sustainability 

champions with a curated 

platform, BtrLyf-LISA. This 

Listing of Industry Specialist 

App fosters connections, 

enables knowledge sharing, 

and provides a hub for experts 

to showcase solutions, 

projects, and events, ultimately 

amplifying the impact of 

sustainable initiatives.

https://list.btrlyf.com/features

How does it work

Partner
API Integration 

Product Suppliers

https://www.btrlyf.com/edgar
https://list.btrlyf.com/features


BENEFITS

Swift and Economical 
Evaluations

Ongoing Enhancements 
for Performance

(+65)  8522 8837 www.btrlyf.compritesh.shah@btrlyf.com

#19-08, Prudential Tower, 30 Cecil Street, Singapore 049712

Building Owner / Manager Green Financier

Consultants / Experts Product Supplier

WHO NEEDS BtrLyf

EDGAR: Enhanced 

Digital Green Assessor

PRIA: Product Inclusion 

in Assessment

LISA: Listing of Industry 

Specialists by Area

EDGAR, or Enhanced Digital 
Green Assessor, is an 
advanced BtrLyf tool that 
streamlines green building 
assessments. With EDGAR, 
enjoy quick and affordable 
evaluations, benchmark your 
building's performance, and 
receive energy conservation 
advice to boost efficiency. 
Make informed sustainability 
decisions effortlessly with 
EDGAR's data-driven 
insights.
https://www.btrlyf.com/edgar

PRIA, short for Product 
Inclusion in Assessment, 
empowers suppliers with a 
unique BtrLyf solution. 
Simulate your products' 
impact on buildings, evaluate 
their fit, and gain city-wide 
market analytics. PRIA 
enables you to showcase 
your offerings as integral 
components of sustainable 
solutions, expanding your 
reach in the green market.

LISA, Listing of Industry 
Specialists by Area, is your 
gateway to a network of 
sustainability champions. 
Discover innovative 
solutions, projects, and 
products while generating 
leads and connecting with 
experts. LISA connects like-
minded professionals, 
propelling collaborative 
efforts toward a greener 
future.
https://list.btrlyf.com/features

SOLUTIONS

Unbiased Evaluation 
and Matched Solutions

Direct Insight through 
Quantification & Validation

Comprehensive Urban Data 
Insights for Stakeholders

Seamless Data Accessibility 
at Project Stages

https://www.powerboxsolutions.com/
https://www.btrlyf.com/edgar
https://list.btrlyf.com/features

	Slide 1
	Slide 2

